
March 22, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Jan R. Stevens 

117 W. Quackenbush Ave. 

Dumont, NJ 07628 

 

Dear Mr. Stevens: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated March 18, 1996.  David Marwell has asked me to respond to you. 

 

The document you inquired about has not yet come before the Board for review.  You incorrectly 

listed the document number as 179-40004-10008, when it is in fact 179-40005-10008.  I have 

enclosed the Record Identification Form for you. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure 


